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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Baggage System Early Shutdown for Thanksgiving Holiday 

Date: November 20, 2020 

 

EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 26th & 27th, 2020 

 
On Thursday, November 26th from 14:30 – 23:59 and Friday, November 27th from 
16:30 – 23:59, the Baggage System in Concourse B will be closed. After these times 
each day, any baggage should be routed to T-Drive to remain operational. This is to 
allow our staff to spend additional time with their families/household for the 
Thanksgiving holiday.   
 
For questions, please contact Kevin Watts (kwatts@cvgairport.com) 
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